

The Roman Catholic Bishop of San Pablo.

P.O. Box 8, 4000 SAN PABLO CITY

December 4, 2013

BISHOP'S RESIDENCE: M. PAULINO ST., SAN PABLO CITY 4000 LAGUNA, PHILIPPINES

ZIZTERZIENSER-KLOSTER STIEPEL

Am Varenholt 9 D-44797 Bochum-Stiepel Germany

Dear Fellow Children of God,

Greetings of Peace!

This is to acknowledge the deposited cash we received as donation to the victims of super typhoon Yolanda (HAIYAN) amounting to €35,000.00 (PhP 2,070,250.00).

The amount you donated was transferred to the Diocesan Social Action of our Diocese. Our Social Action gave your donation to different dioceses that were greatly affected by super typhoon. The dioceses who received your donation are as follows:

Archdiocese of Palo (Leyte)

Diocese of Borongan (Samar)

Diocese of Antique

Diocese of Kalibo (Aklan)

Diocese of Capiz

Apostolic Vicariate of Taytay (Palawan)

Apostolic Vicariate of Puerto Princesa (Palawan)

Apostolic Vicariate of Calapan (Mindoro)

Thank you very much for your generosity. Your donation will help a lot to support the immediate needs of the victims.

Please be assured of our prayers for your community. I remain

Sincerely in the Lord,

Most Rev. Buenaventura M. Famadico, D.D.

Bishop of San Pablo